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Circular 030                 
 
            23 March 2023 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
DUTY MANAGER POSITION: 
 
It is with great sadness that I have to inform you that Joseph Mthembu has left the 
employment of Evergreen Lifestyle Village Broadacres,  leaving us with a vacancy for the 
Duty Manager position. 
 
We will start recruitment immediately to find a replacement for this position and advise you 
as soon as an appointment has been made. 
 
Should you need assistance in the meantime, you can contact Kim, Luvuyo or Greg for 
assistance. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


